
 
 

Minutes of the SAZWA meeting May 12, 2018 - Convened @ 9:00 AM by President: Beau Alexander  

*   Attendance: Total signed in: 51/ Visitors signed in: 3 

 

* Old Business - Reports:  

• Treasurer’s report:  Checking balance is $6,976.49 (excluding the $5k CD & today’s income/expense)   

• Minutes from the April meeting were approved by voice vote 

• Pens for the troops: Report by Jim Keown – Martha Garcia is to take over his program. The goal for this year is 

700 to 800 pens  

• Beads of Courage Bowls: Mike Phillips 33 bowls and 14 flatwork containers turned in for 2018 YTD  

• Paul Newell reported on the raffle sponsored by Jim Click.  Paul is selling the raffle tickets. Proceeds go to our 

Club. 

• The canes for the VA project is on hold pending approval of the new administrator at the VA 

• Members reported on items they have for sale 

 

* New Business – Reports 

• Report by Ken Walston on the status Club’s ability to record videos of the meeting demos and post them on the 

website 

• Ken Walston reported that he filed the IRS report for the Club for 2017 to comply with IRS requirements  

• Frank Pickett can now accept toys during the entire year 

• Spencer Davis requested bags of sawdust be brought to Club meetings for his use.  

• The Club library will dispose of its magazines to make room for the books, videos and equipment items that are 

currently in the library. Members were encouraged to take the magazines. 

*  Bring back winner for June:   Steven Pustelnik 

*  50/50 drawing: $174.00 total; Winner of $87.00 was Rick Tucker 

*  Instant gallery ($25): winner: Tommy Engel 

 

➢ Today’s Program: Dave Windsor: Dyeing Wood 

➢ June Program: - Frank Pickett: Spigot chuck 

➢ July Program: -  Terry Glover: Zero Craft walkthrough 

 

➢ President’s Choice for June: A musical piece 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Lyle Tweet, Secretary 
 

Lyle Tweet 
 

            


